From: |

Sent: 09 December 2022 15:07

To: Planning

Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2022/1062 Little Town Farm, Chipping
Road, Thornley PR3 2TB

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

FAO Kathryn Hughes

Thornley with Wheatley PC has considered this planning application and no objections have been raised.

Kind regard

Parish Clerk



